                                                                         Golf Committee meeting November 2022
  

The meeting ws called to order by Bill Bell.
Members in attendance: Joe Strange, Katho Crowley, Don Humphrey, Gary Seith, Pattie Gaddy, Joe Mills, Bill Bell.

A discussion on replacing a bench near the putting green with a new bench that can be used to attach small plaques with deceased CA members names.. A motion was made and passed that Joe Strange would look into the cost.

Don Humphrey submitted three bids for concrete path extension on holes  1 and 2.  Paths will be 6 feet wide and 4 inches thick.  Bids are:
Shamrock Concrete      $17.900
Joe's Concrete                16,000
A & S Hardscapes          11, 000

The committee recommends you take the bid from A & S, several members have seen their work and they are highly recommended.

A discussion on course repairs, caused by golf cart traffic ensued.  Don Humphery stated that he is spending approximately $1000 a year on new sod to repair damage caused by golf carts.  It was suggested that he look into using artificial turf in the high traffic areas. Also use signs to direct traffic away from worn areas.  A motion to raise golf cart fees to $40 per year was made. A vote was taken and motion was defeated. A motion to raise cart fees to $35 was made and passed.  We have 88 carts registered for 2023, raising the rate to $35 will raise $3080 per year, more than enough to cover the yearly $1000 cost we are incurring now.  The committee feels that the recent raise of yearly fees of $150 should cover the cost of new concrete. The committee recommends the board raise golf cart fees to $35 per year..

A short discuss about placing a sign at the first tee with the cart path rule for the day, but Don Humphrey doesn't want more signs, therefore no more signs.

Two members applied to be Chairman. Of the golf committee for 2023.  Joe Strange and Katho Crowley spoke briefly on why they would be the next chairman.  A vote was taken and Joe Strange was elected by a vote of 5-3. 

Minutes receptively submitted.

Bill Bell .
 

